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  Tuesday, 07 May 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited about our upcoming residential visit to Gulliver’s Valley Resort and would like to remind you 

of a few points. On Thursday 13th June your child is expected to attend school at the usual time wearing 

comfortable clothes. The children will have an early lunch at school and are required to be picked up at 

12:30pm prompt from the main hall in order to meet school staff at Gulliver’s front entrance at 1:00pm.  

The address is as follows: Gulliver’s Valley, Mansfield Road, Sheffield S26 5QW.  

Below is a handy kit list to help prepare for your child’s visit.  

• Toiletries 

• Sunscreen and a sunhat 

• Waterproof coat 

• Comfortable footwear i.e. trainers 

• A change of clothes for the evening activities  

• Clothes for the second day 

• Nightwear  

• Reusable water bottle and a small back pack to carry it in 

• Soft toy if desired and snacks as a treat 

Children are NOT permitted to bring electrical devices, including mobile telephones. Children are required 

to be picked up on Friday 14th June from Gulliver’s main entrance at 3.30pm.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Snaith 

Assistant Headteacher  

 


